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“Find of the Month” 

 

Congratulations Paul S.!!                               

The May 9th 2017 meeting of the Rapidan River Relic Hunters Association opened with prayer 
by John Graham at 7:20 p.m. at the East Orange Ruritan Building with 19 members present 

Bobby Painter gave the Treasurer’s report showing $5600.03 in the treasury.   
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Find of the Month 

The find of the month was a gorgeous RB button dug by Paul S.  Congrats!!! 

 

Old Business  

The club will continue to look into the possibility of getting t-shirts.  

New Business 

At the June meeting the girl scouts will be providing the members with a spaghetti dinner.  We 
look forward to seeing everyone there.  

The meeting was adjourned with prayer at 8:00 p.m. 

Upcoming Events  

June 13, 2017 – RRRHA Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Meeting Pictures 
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